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This current assault on America's first National River speaks very badly for our state
as a whole. The entire process for allowing this to transpire was
underhanded,unprofessional and downright immoral from my view point.It is a
threat to the river,tourism,and the people who live in the vicinity. Sandra
Priest,Lowell Ar. 
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